
GROW is a non-profit on a mission to connect children
to healthy food and nature through our eight school

gardens that focus on hands-on learning experiences
that will positively impact children's overall health for a

lifetime.

GROW offers hands-on education sessions in an outdoor
environment. We teach garden lessons connected to
curriculum standards, mindfulness techniques, taste

tests, and help get fresh food into the cafeterias!



GROW cares for a greenhouse where we are able to
train our interns, prepare transplants, and educate in

the winter months.

I had the privilege to attended garden expo's, the WI
School Garden Network Training, WI Environmental

Health Conference, advocated for clean water in WI, &
many more networking opportunities. 

GROW adapted to
COVID through Virtual

Learning Lessons, Zoom
meetings with local food
groups, and distribution
of at home garden kits.

THANK YOU GROW!


